
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

S t  M a r y ’ s  C a t h o l i c  
P r i m a r y  S c h o o l  

Newsletter Advent Term 3  

20th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Careers, 
Another week has flown by and the children have been 
busy with their learning. We said our farewells to Mrs. 
Auburn and Mr. Williams in Assembly yesterday; the 
children brought great joy present beautiful cards with 
heartfelt messages. We thank them for their 
contributions over the years. We will be hosting our 
Macmillan coffee afternoon next Friday at 2:00pm, we 
would greatly appreciate any donations of cakes, I look 
forward to welcoming as many parents/careers and 
friends at this event. If cakes can be brought into school 
the day before, your continued support is most 
appreciated. 
There will be an Induction Mass for my Executive Head 
Teacher Appointment held at St Gregory’s School on 
Thursday 26th September at 7:00pm everybody is most 
welcome. Have a wonderful weekend in the sun! 

Mrs K. Yuen 

Exec 

 

                                                                                Farewell Assembly  

                                                                                  for Mrs Auburn & 

                                                                                    Mr Williams  

                                                                                  Thursday 19th               

                  September 

                                                                                We wish them all 

                                                                                the happiness in  

                                                                                       their future  

                                                                                         Ventures 

                                                           

Monday 23rd September at 11:00 

Year 6 Tie Ceremony 

 

Friday 27th September at 2:00pm 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

 

 

Our Whole School Attendance for the week of 

20th September was  96.46%  

Class with the Highest Attendance this week 

was Year 2 wth 98.67 %   

A message from the Headteacher

 

 
Forthcoming diary dates 

     

Value for September - Cooperation Attendance 

 
 

School House Captains 

House of Knock – 

JackM & Nikola 

House of Lourdes –  

Joel & Mya 

House of Bethlehem – 

Zarai & Kiral 

House of Walsingham – 

Laura & Kiera 
 

 School Council 

Year 1 Leo & Adele     

Year 2 Scarlett & 

Iannis 

Year 3 Charlotte & 

Reina 

Year 4 Nikola & 

Jean-Steve 

Year 5 Choobwe & 

Julia 

Year 6 Gustavine & 

Akyala 


